
From: Clarence Jr
Sent: 1/5/2015 9:30:19 PM
To: news19@wltx.com; countonwis@wistv.com; 
eyewitnessnews@wolo.com; Haley, Nikki; oig,; Buxton, Ray
Cc: 
Subject: Fw: Administrative Specalist II/Docketing Specialist II

Dear All:

Please see email communications from SCBCB regarding Barred from Applying 
and the start of a cover up. Please contact at 803-263-4514 or email. I am 
determine to tell my story and get justice. 

Clarence Jenkins Jr

On Friday, July 26, 2013 8:17 AM, Clarence Jr <upscale81@yahoo.com> wrote:

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Ellerbe, Terrashima" <TEllerbe@ohr.sc.gov>
To: "upscale81@yahoo.com" <upscale81@yahoo.com> 
Cc: "Bellamy, Sharlayne N." <snbellamy@sccourts.org>; "grivers@sccoutrs.org" 
<grivers@sccoutrs.org> 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 11:58 AM
Subject: Administrative Specalist II/Docketing Specialist II

Mr, Jenkins,
 
We apologize for the confusion caused with the status of your application for the 
Administrative Specialist II/Docketing Specialist II position.  Your application will
be considered for this position and all positions within SC State Government.  
The “Barred from Applying” message was a system error and has been removed 
from your applicant account.  Again, we apologize for the inconvenience.  
Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns.  Thanks.
 
Terra Ellerbe
Human Resources Consultant
SC Budget & Control Board
Human Resources Division
8301 Parklane Rd Suite A220
Columbia, SC 29223
tellerbe@ohr.sc.gov <mailto:tellerbe@ohr.sc.gov>



803-896-5043
 

  _____  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control 
Board’s Human Resources Division which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. 
Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system and 
destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions 
presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control 
Board.


